Donna Johnson

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Sent from my iPhone

Johnny Griffith <johnnygriffithé@icloud.com>

Monday, March 4, 2024 11:45 AM

Donna Johnson

Good morning this is Johnny Griffith with Johlco contracting. | am calling to inform you
that | am no longer the general contractor at 1175 Cobb Road in benson nc



